
NGUYEN THI XUAN HOANG（チョーライ病院 ICU/2016年 10月 30日～11月 12日） 

 

   Two weeks in University of Tsukuba Hospital was my amazing experience in field of 

resuscitation and emergency. I were warmly welcomed and got a comfortable room. 

Besides that, professor Inoue is dynamic and friendly. He guided me with all his heart. 

His team is professional and team working. Include that, I would like to say thank the 

“2016 Promotion program of health and medical technologies to foreign countries” to 

give a change for ChoRay Hospital Doctor who can come and study in Japan. I hope the 

connection between CRH and UTH be continuous and close. In future, if I had an 

occasion, I would come back there and have a long time to study. 

 

 

Picture 1: all staffs in ICU department. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picture 2: Me and Staffs of International Medical 

Center 

Picture 3: take care patients in ICU 

Picture 4: Modern equipment in 

ICU at UTH 

Picture 5: me in front of UTH 


